
Dispatch from Thursday, 3 May 2007 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
Today was probably our last survey for crabeater seals.  We didn't see any, but we did find a 
group of Antarctic Terns resting on the ice. Coming back into Palmer station was took a lot of 
time as we had to work through a lot of heavy ice.  In a Zodiac this is slow going. 
 
The pictures today were taken by Mike Goebel and the boat driver is Mike Goebel. 
 
Best from the seal team. 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 


